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Executive Director Evaluation
● The year-end evaluation form will go out this week to be returned the week after

school gets out
● Our plan is to have the evaluation complete to report at the June Board meeting

Policy Review
● Revisions to Nutrition and Transportation policies are ready for a vote
● Review of other policies is ongoing
● We next plan to package the Student and Family Academic Handbook and the

Personnel Manual for review

Nominations and New-Board Member Onboarding
● We are working on plans for the new board year, including a “notebook” for new

board members and a new board member orientation


